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I support Council File 14-0331. Solar Farms are not 'farms'.  They are power plants and do not
belong in residential neighborhoods,\]they do not belong on properties zoned Agricultural or our
designated Open Spaces.

The City of L.A. must prohibit such uses in residential neighborhoods or at the very least, put
every use like this up for strict Environmental Reviews and also give the neighborhood a
chance to weigh in.

Robin Meares
Tujunga, Ca 91042


